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Mayor Tony Van 

Town of Newmarket 

figiExem Con fron v for an event 

Dear Mayor Van Bynen and Members of Council: 

I'm writing to you as the Fundraising Coordinator for the 
Canadian Cancer Society Holland River Community Office 

I am asking for an exemption to the Noise By-Law for our 2015 Relay 
for Life event, June 19 th  7 pm to June 20th  1 am, at Pickering College. 

I am writing to ask you to grant us permission to play music all night 
long. For the past ten years, we have held this successful fundraising 
event at Pickering College. 

Music is very important to the event as it helps keep our participants 
motivated and provides them with entertainment throughout the 
6-hour event. 

As always, we will do our best to ensure we do not disturb the 
neighbours of the college. We believe that Relay for Life is an 
important event. It will benefit the community at large as the funds 
that are raised in our community, stay in our community to support 
many services and educational initiatives. 

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Beaulieu 
Fundraising Coordinator 

Holland River Community Office 

30 Prospect Street, Suite 101 
Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 359 
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